
November 
 Newsletter November 2-3—Mother/Daughter Retreat @ Garawaya 

November 3—Guardian Angel Special Offering 
November 3—Time change—Fall back 
November 3—Student Choir to Batesville 
November 10—Student Choir to Nettleton 
November 10—Ladies Ornament Party @ 4p 
November 12—Men’s Event @ 6p 
November 17—Austin Baby Shower @ 2p 
November 17—Belden Bowl 
November 24—Celebrate Belden w/ Thanksgiving Fellowship 
November 27—Church office CLOSED 
November 28—HAPPY THANKSGIVING 

Weekly Opportunities 
 

Sunday:   Sunday School—9:00a 
    Worship—10:00a 
    Student Choir—4p 
    Student D-Groups—5p 
           
Wednesday:  Bible Study—10:00a & 6:00p 
          Wednesday Night Meal—5p 
          Kidz Music—5:40p 
          Awana—6p  
          Upper Room (College/Career)—5:45p 
          Youth Bible Study—6:00p 
          Worship Ministry Rehearsal—7:15p 

For the Record:   

September Budget Need: $62,981.90  

Budget Receipts: $57,029.66 

Office Hours:  Monday—Thursday 8:30 am—2:00 p.m. 
CLOSED FRIDAY! 

Shane McGivney, Senior Pastor, smcgivney@beldenbaptistchurch.com 
David LeCompte, Worship Pastor, dlecompte@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Chris Terry, Student Pastor, cterry@beldenbaptistchurch.com  
Paul Worsham, Children and Family Pastor, pdworsham@hotmail.com 

Teddy James, Senior Adults Pastor, teddy.james.sr@gmail.com 
Alison Frederick, Fin. Administrator, afrederick@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

 
4121 McCullough Blvd.  Belden, MS 38826 ~ 662-842-6341 

Website:  www.beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Attention all E-givers—-Consider using E-check instead of Debit or 
Credit cards. E-check  saves the church money and allows us to   

steward our resources better. E-check is safe and secure. Thank you 
for using this valuable tool. 

November 24, 2024 

5 PM 

Worship & Business Mtg 
 

Thanksgiving Fellowship to follow 

(Potluck) 

 

Meet Me at the Well 

 
November 12th 
December 10th 

 
    

November 12th 

8a-noon 

2653 S. Eason Blvd 

Tupelo, MS 

662-687-4500 

Wednesday Bible Study - 10a and 6p. 



From the Pastor’s Desk 
Dear Faith Family, 

As we approach the season of Thanksgiving, I am reminded of the words of the Apostle Paul in 1 Thessalonians 5:18: "Give thanks in all        
circumstances; for this is God's will for you in Christ Jesus." This verse reminds us that gratitude is not just an occasional response to blessings, 
but a way of life. Whether we find ourselves in seasons of abundance or times of challenge, God calls us to be thankful, recognizing His hand in 
all things. 

Thanksgiving is a time to gather with family and friends, share meals, and reflect on the many blessings we have received throughout the year. It 
is also an opportunity to cultivate a heart of gratitude, acknowledging that every good gift comes from our Heavenly Father. When we count our 
blessings, we are reminded of God's faithfulness, love, and provision. 

This year, as we celebrate Thanksgiving, let us be intentional in expressing gratitude not only for the obvious blessings but also for the ways God 
has been with us through trials and uncertainties. Each difficulty we've faced has brought with it opportunities for growth, and for that, we give 
thanks. As we sit around the table, let us remember to give thanks for our family, friends, and the fellowship we share, as well as for the small, 
everyday blessings that often go unnoticed. 

In a world that can sometimes focus on what we lack, let us be a people who celebrate what we have, knowing that God's grace is sufficient and 
His love endures forever. May your Thanksgiving be filled with joy, peace, and a sense of God's presence, as you gather with loved ones to     
celebrate His goodness. 

Happy Thanksgiving, and may God richly bless you all! 

            With gratitude,    

            Pastor Shane 

College & Career Ministry 
 

Wednesday Nights  

5:45-7p 

Upstairs of the Gym 

 

We will spend time and study the word together! 

 Bring a friend! 

Awana 

Wednesdays 

6—7:15p 

Preschool Choir 
 

K3-1st Grade 
 

 
KIDz Choir 

 
2nd-6th Grades 

 
 

Wednesdays 5:40p 

Kidz Choir Christmas 

Sunday, Dec. 1 

10a 

(2nd-6th Grades) 

Preschool Choir 
Christmas 

Sunday, Dec. 8 

10a 

(K3-1st Grade) 


